LEGAL NOTICE
STONINGTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED CHANGE TO
SEWER HOOK-UP CHARGE PAYMENT

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Sections 7-255 and 7-258 of the Connecticut General
Statutes, the Stonington Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a public hearing regarding a
proposal to provide for an extended payment plan for hook up charges for all classes of
customers and to revise its Rules and Regulations regarding sewer hook-up charge payment. A
public hearing will be held on May 27, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in the Community Room at the
Stonington Police Station, 173 South Broad Street, Pawcatuck, CT, concerning such proposal. A
copy of the proposed change to the regulations is on file and available for your review in the
Stonington Town Clerk’s office as well as in the offices of the WPCA.

James E. Sisk, Chairman
Dated May 9, 2014
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